COUNCIL

Steven L. DeBry
District #5

October 16, 2019

The Honorable County Council
2001 South State Street, N2-200
Salt Lake City, Utah 84190

Dear Council Members:

I have received the Deputy Constable Application submitted by Matt
Jennings on behalf of Jay Klausmeier, Grace Pachew, and Justin Lister.
The application is complete and meets the requirements of County
Ordinance, as well as the Utah Code.

Constable Jennings requests your consideration of this appointment. The
full application is on file in Chairman DeBry’s office.

Sincerely

% -
Richard JAussi

Sr. Policy Advisor to Councilman DeBry

Salt Lake County Government Center
2001 South State Street, Suite N2-200 PO Box 144575  Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4575
Tel: 385.468.7500 . Fax: 385.468.7501 ' www.slco.org



